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August 2019 

RE:   BSA Troop 225 

2019 Turkey Shoot Fundraiser 

 Request for Prize Donations 

 

Dear Friend of Troop 225, 

On behalf of the scouts and leaders of Troop 225, I ask for your support of our upcoming Turkey 
Shoot fundraising event to be held on November 16, 2019.  The event is sponsored and hosted by the 
Synepuxent Rod and Gun Club.  At this community event, participants buy targets they later shoot at 
in the hopes of winning donated prizes which in past years have included gift certificates to local 
restaurants, sporting goods, fishing trips, passes to local amusement parks, and stays at local hotels. 

Synepuxent Rod and Gun Club holds the event to benefit Troop 225.  In addition to teaching our 
scouts responsible use of a shotgun, the Turkey Shoot has become our major fundraising event of the 
year, enabling us to purchase new camping and instructional equipment for the scouts, as well as 
cover other needed expenses for our growing troop.  Without the generosity of friends like you, we 
simply will not be able to provide the quality experiences which challenge our older scouts while 
helping to teach quality life skills to our youngest. 

As our troop continues to grow, we firmly believe that our successes are a reflection of the support 
and trust our friends like you have placed in the Boy Scout experience, and in Troop 225.  With your 
continued support, the values and ideals that Scouting instills will continue to grow in our 
community. 

Thank you in advance for your generous support, and please don’t hesitate to contact me at 757-
894-8542 or Matt Norman at 443-366-5882 or scoutmaster@octroop225.org with any questions, or 
to arrange a pickup of your donated items. 

Sincerely, 
  

Jason Rabon 

Jason Rabon     Matthew Norman 
Scoutmaster Troop 225  Assistant Scoutmaster Troop 225 
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